14.

BREEZES ROAD: PARKING RESTRICTION

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Malcolm Taylor - Area Engineer, DDI 371 1604

Corporate Plan Output: Street Marking and Signs 9.6.9

The purpose of this report is to seek the Committee’s support for the installation of a parking restriction
in Breezes Road by Avondale School as shown on the map. This matter was also referred to
the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board who support the recommendation.

The Principal of Avondale School and the Board of Trustees have requested the provision of short
term parking in Breezes Road by the school. Parents have expressed concern for the availability of
short term parking to allow for the dropping off and picking up of students at school times. Breezes
Road between Avondale Road and Pages Road is designated as a collector road and carries an
average of 9,300 vehicles per day.

The adjoining property owner and the Parking Operations Manager are agreeable to the installation of
a P5 parking restriction in this area.

Recommendation: That the Committee recommend to the Council that parking of vehicles be
restricted to a maximum period of 5 minutes between the hours of 8.00 am
to 9.00 am and 2.30 pm to 3.30 pm, Monday to Friday on the south side of
Breezes Road, commencing at a point 5 metres east from the boundary of
number 124/126 Breezes Road, and extending in a easterly direction for a
distance of 12 metres.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2001/April/BurwoodPegasus/Clause10Attachment.pdf

